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Hollywood Bowl has said it made record sales over the past
year as consumers spent more time and money at its bowling
alleys.

The ten-pin bowling operator, which has 72 centres in the UK
and 13 in Canada, said it is expecting its full-year earnings
to be higher than analysts’ forecasts.

It reported revenues of £230.4 million for the year to the end
of September, 7.2% more than the previous year.

Revenues rose nearly 4% in the UK, to £200 million, but were
flat on a like-for-like basis, which strips out the impact of
new openings over the latest year.

Sales  surged  42%  in  Canada  after  four  new  centres  opened

https://businessat.co.uk/evening-standard/hollywood-bowl-grows-yearly-sales-as-consumers-splash-more-cash-per-game/
https://businessat.co.uk/evening-standard/hollywood-bowl-grows-yearly-sales-as-consumers-splash-more-cash-per-game/
https://businessat.co.uk/evening-standard/hollywood-bowl-grows-yearly-sales-as-consumers-splash-more-cash-per-game/
https://www.standard.co.uk/service/privacy-policy-6925316.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/topic/canada
https://www.standard.co.uk/topic/sales


during the year.

The  entertainment  firm  said  growing  and  refurbishing  its
bowling alleys has resulted in people spending more time at
centres, and spending more money per game.

People can spend extra cash on food and drink during games, as
well as on amusement machines.

Hollywood Bowl is set to open four more bowling centres in the
UK over the coming year, and said it is on track to have 130
centres across the group by 2035.

Our  team’s  dedication  to  providing  consistently  excellent
customer experiences is reflected in increased dwell time,
higher spend per game and positive customer feedback

Hollywood Bowl chief executive Stephen Burns

Demand  for  low-cost  leisure  experiences  remains  strong,
according to the business, which has previously said families
are seeking affordable days out amid rising living costs.

It told shareholders it now expects earnings before tax and
other costs to be ahead of analysts’ forecasts and exceed £65
million.

Chief executive Stephen Burns said: “We have continued to grow
our estate in the UK and Canada and drive strong returns
through the ongoing investment in our centres.

“Our  team’s  dedication  to  providing  consistently  excellent
customer experiences is reflected in increased dwell time,
higher spend per game and positive customer feedback.”
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